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SIMPLIFIED ONLINE JURY MANAGEMENT SYSTEM BEING ROLLED 

OUT TO COURTS ACROSS THE STATE 

 

          Wyoming Supreme Court Chief Justice Michael K. Davis is pleased to report that 

the new jury management system (AgileJury) is now in use in the Laramie County and 

Platte County circuit and district courts.   

 

The system has received strong praise and has been used by over five thousand 

citizens in Laramie County since its pilot last March.  AgileJury simplifies jury 

management and lessens the time, effort and administrative costs associated with the jury 

process.  It has significantly reduced the amount of time the court clerks spend notifying 

jurors when to report to court, which is a task that can now be accomplished by text or 

email when requested by the juror.  The eJuror component of the system allows jurors to 

complete and submit a juror questionnaire, update personal information, verify when they 

need to report for jury service, request jury service excusals, postponements and 

deferrals, and provide documents for court review—all online.  For those individuals who 

are unable to use the online system, the ability to submit a paper juror questionnaire and 

documents is still available.   

 

Rollouts of the AgileJury system begin this month in the district court in Albany 

County and the circuit and district courts in Hot Springs County, Park County and Teton 

County.  Rollouts to other courts around the state will continue throughout the year. 

 

In conjunction with the launch of AgileJury, the random selection process that is 

used to compile the lists of potential jurors has been upgraded to include change of 

address information and removal of the names of deceased individuals.  The jury pool 

lists are a compilation of data from Driver Services and Wyoming Voter Registration.   

 

 


